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*********CONVENTION ROOM RATE DATE ALERT********* 

This is a last-minute reminder that the special room rate at the Embassy Suites 

(Convention hotel) is expiring on Friday, September 18th.  After that date, the rate will go 

up from the special rate of $135.00 a night, plus tax.  We urge you to book your rooms 

even if you are not sure you can go.   You can cancel at a later date if you need to.  Please 

call (805) 549-0800 to book a room, and then dial 0 (zero) to reach the SLO operator. More 

reserved rooms were added for Wednesday night so there are rooms available at the 

special rate from Sunday (Oct. 17) through Friday (Oct. 22). 

Again, please be assured that we are monitoring the situation closely regarding the Covid 19 

restrictions and regulations.  San Luis Obispo County currently requires that masks be worn 

indoors in public places and the hotel is following this mandate.  We continue to monitor the 

COVID status in the county and will notify registrants if these requirements change.  In that 

regard, rest assured that if you register for the convention and it is cancelled due to COVID 19, 

the Federation will return your registration fee. 

Also this is a reminder that during the Federation business meeting, the election of Federation 

officers will be held.  The four current officers are willing to continue, but there will be the 

opportunity for nominations from the floor. 

Presidents and other Chapter officers, we want to let you know that Chapter ads are still being 

accepted for the convention book so please consider supporting the convention by submitting one 

even if you are unable to attend.  It needs to get to Steve Walter by September 24th. If you need 

another copy of the Chapter ad information, please contact Secretary, Sandy Griffin at 

(sjgriffin644@gmail.com) or (408)806-8286.  

Steve Walter, Co chair (swalter0224@gmail.com ) 1460 Mills Ct., Menlo Park, CA 94025 

We hope to see you there, 

Convention Host Committee 


